
  

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535 

«FEB 13 1980 
zg 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12, Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your letter dated January 28, 
1980, regarding outstanding FBI referrals from the records 
on the assassination of President John F. Kennedy. 

Enclosed are the inventory worksheets for the 
headquarters referrals. The documents without a date 
or exemptions indicated to the right are those referrals 
which are still outstanding. 

We are currently working on the referrals which 
have been returned to the FBI and you should be receiving 
this material in the near future. 

Your continued patience and understanding are 
appreciated. 

Sincerely yours, _ 

Miwiddh Wawdec) 
David G. Flanders, Chief 
Freedom of Information- 

Privacy Acts Branch 
Records Management Division 
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